
What is Peer to Peer
Coaching?

We train your Year 10s to be

coaches, and then support

them as they coach a Year 7

pupil in maths over ten

weeks.

www.coachbright.org

CoachBright are looking for secondary schools in

England to join our EEF funded research trial. 

In 2025/2026, we'll be exploring the impact that our

Peer to Peer coaching programme has on the maths

attainment, self-efficacy, and school attendance

of Year 7 and Year 10 pupils.

Charity number: 1194092eef@coachbright.org

We are looking for schools to

take part in this exciting

research trial from the

following locations:

We may consider other

locations so please get in

touch. 

School and pupil eligibility

criteria will apply. 

Click here or visit

coachbright.org/eef  to book

on to a short information

webinar.  

Find out more

https://forms.monday.com/forms/96edac6bf26059d3bd49c2ad06af2e04?r=use1
http://www.coachbright.org/eef

